
Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, PC | Denville, New Jersey | www.einhornlawyers.com

Counsel Stanley Zator Interviewed on Driverless Cars
and Automated Vehicles

Einhorn Barbarito Counsel and member of the Firm's Personal Injury Department, Stanley J. Zator,

recently interviewed with the Insurance Journal to discuss the new legislation in New York and its

impact on the ever-changing technology around driverless cars and automated vehicles.

Q&A: How Driverless Car Technology Could Impact New York and Other States, Insurancejournal.com,

July 2017
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